

## PEABODY MUSEUM of ARCHAEOLOGY & ETHNOLOGY

February 23, 2010

Brice Obermeyer
NAGPRA Representative
Delaware Tribe of Oklahoma

Dear Dr. Obermeyer:

The Peabody Museum of Archaeology and Ethnology is pleased to support the Delaware Tribe of Indian's application for a FY2010 Consultation and Documentation Grant under the Native American Graves Protection and Repatriation Act. We understand that the Tribe plans to proceed with repatriation of culturally affiliated human remains and funerary objects in conjunction with the Delaware Nation and the Stockbridge-Munsee Community. Before proceeding with physical repatriation of these human remains and funerary objects, correction notices will be published to reflect the restoration of the Delaware Tribe of Indians.

The Peabody Museum is committed to continuing to work together with the Delaware Tribe of Indians. We welcome a visit by the Tribe to conduct research in Museum documentation.

Sincerely,

Sandra Dong

Curatorial Assistant, Repatriation

617 495 9588 (voice)

617 495 7535 (fax)

sdong@fas.harvard.edu